Early Ballot Voter — Pima County recently mailed you a ballot for the
November 6, 2018 General Election. Please note that due to a printing
error, the contest for the Tucson Unified School District Governing Board
was mistakenly omitted from your ballot. We are sorry for the
inconvenience and will be sending you a new ballot that will reflect the
missing contest. Please note the following information:

If you have already voted and returned your ballot, the county will then
“hold” that ballot and allow you to vote and return your new early ballot.

If you vote and return your new ballot, the old ballot will be rejected and the
new one will be counted. If you do not vote and return the new ballot, the
old one will be counted.

We are sorry for the confusion and are ready to assist you with any
questions you may have. You may contact us at 724-6830. \We are at your
service.
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